
School Breaks / Weather / Suspensions 
 

School Breaks: 
 
*If school is not in session (Thanksgiving break, Winter break, Spring 
break, etc) ASAP will not be open those days as well. 
 
*If there is a “Snow Day” and Silver Falls School District Students do not 
have school, ASAP will also be closed. 
 
*If there is a “Late Start” to a school day, ASAP will still be open. 
 
*If there is an “Early Release” from school, ASAP will not be open that day. 
 
Severe Weather: 
 
*In the event of severe weather (Tornado, Earthquake, Hurricane, Blizzard, 
etc) or power outage, ASAP’s first priority is safety. If such weather, were to 
arise all ASAP parents will be contacted as soon as possible to create a 
plan for eventual safe transportation home. 
 
Behavior / School Suspension: 
 
*In the event that a student who attends ASAP is given in school or out of 
school suspension, that student will also not be able to attend ASAP for the 
days of the suspension.  
 
 
 
 


